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Meeting Summary 

The Working Together Task Group met on 24 March to review the facilitator's initial suggested proposal 
for a College 'listening exercise'. The facilitator would meet with WTTG members individually to discuss 
this further, with the next iteration of suggested approach to be presented at a subsequent meeting. 
The next phase of the communications plan was reviewed and agreed. The group confirmed that 
messaging would be disseminated through HoDs and student representatives. 

 

 

 


